

Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Baurer Pit, M-2020-058, Extension Request

Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>
To: William Schenderlein

Co: Daniel Cunningham - DNR <daniel.cunningham@state.co.us>

Thu, Jul 29, 2021 at 2:22 PM

Thank you Bill,

The Division has approved the extension request and the new decision date for the Baurer Pit, M-2020-058 application has been set for September 3, 2021. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Jared

[Quoted text hidden] [Quoted text hidden]



[Quoted text hidden]